



ASK ESP Newsletter

June 2016

President Pit

Wow what a fast year!! It seems like it just started and now it is Graduation! This year has been busy with changes to the Executive Board, going to worksites, and meeting with members. Next year, membership will be available online. Hopefully this will help get members signed early. Does your worksite have a Building Representative? If not, you should consider becoming one. Each location can have one representative for every 10 members. Also, were you aware there is an incentive for coming to the all the RA meetings for the year? Call or email the office to find out what it is. I hope that each and every one of you has a wonderful and relaxing summer. See you in September!

Election Results

Vice President: Mike Kelley

Treasurer: Thea Haag

Clerical: Nancy Dickerman

Custodial: Matthew Reed

Transportation: Nancy Schrepfer

Minority: Dave Guerrero

At Large: Kevin Suppes

CONGRATULATIONS to these people!!

All ARE WELCOME

Please come in and join us at one our monthly ASK ESP Representative Assembly meetings. You do not need to be a Building Representative to attend. It's a great place to meet new people and receive up-to-date information.

The next Representative Assembly is scheduled for September 19 at 5:30. Call 503-364-8612 for details.

SCAVANGER HUNT

Last month's winner of the Scavenger Hunt was Tammy Howard, Walker MS. Thanks to all who participated in it. This month's word is enrollment. When you find it, please e-mail salemkeizeresp@oregoned.org. I will put those who are correct into a hat and draw a winner. That winner will receive a prize.

President:

Jay Reed

salemkeizeresp@oregoned.org

UniServ Consultant:

Roxann Fonoimoana

Roxann.fonoimoana@oregoned.org

Calendar of Events

June 14 School Board

June 19 Fathers' Day

June 21 OCESP Executive Board

Retreat, Salem

June 27-30 NCUEA summer meeting, Washington DC

July 1-8 NEA RA, Washington DC

July 4 Happy Independence Day

July 25 PIE Board meeting, Sunriver, OR.

July 26-28 OEA Summer Leadership Conference, Sunriver, OR

July 29-31 ASK ESP Executive Board Retreat, Bend, OR

FOR MORE INFORMATION, call the office at (503)364-8612



ATTENTION

MANDATORY INSURANCE SIGN-UPS

will be online.

Please carefully read what comes from the District regarding the insurance plans. There are changes that may affect you.

Open enrollment will be August 15- September 15, 2016. This is a mandatory enrollment for all members. If you don't enroll, you will NOT have insurance through the district.



